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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:58 PM
To: Jacob Imig
Cc: Antonia Hover
Subject: RE: Request to Move DN 00370-2022

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

Jacob Imig Delivered: 1/24/2022 3:59 PM

Antonia Hover Delivered: 1/24/2022 3:59 PM

Jacob, 
 
Per your request below, DN 00370-2022 has been moved from Docket 20200190 to Docket 20210190. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Hong 
 

From: Jacob Imig <JImig@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:34 AM 
To: Antonia Hover <ahover@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request to Move DN 00370-2022 
 
Toni, 
 
Good Morning, I am reaching out to request that DN 00370-2022 be moved from the 20200190 Docket to the 20210190 
Docket. The original correspondence has the wrong docket number in the subject line. This document belongs in the 
2021 Docket as it pertains to the 305/786 area code relay.  
 
Thank you, 
Jacob Imig 
Attorney 
Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
850-413-6738 
jimig@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 

 




